
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families,  

We are selling a Hug in a Mug for a Father’s Day treat as a fund raiser.  

Father’s Day this year is on Sunday 19th June, and we have available to purchase a Hug in a Mug kit 
for £1.50 or for £3.00 with a mug included. 

All orders will be available for collection on Friday 17th June after school outside the main gates 
(Please note contents may vary to the samples shown). 

By purchasing a Hug in a Mug, you will be supporting our school to provide sports equipment, books 
and other resources requested by the school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           (Hug in a Mug Kit)                                                       (Hug in a Mug – with mug) 

 

 Please complete the order form and email it to friendsofdothillschool@gmail.com ensuring 
payment is made no later than Friday 10th June. 

Please can you type your child’s name and class as the reference so we can link it to your order 

Barclays Bank Sort Code 20-45-45 
The Friends of Dothill Primary School Account Number 60513520 

 

Thank you for your support, 

The Friends of Dothill Team 


